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1. Schools are required under Health and Safety legislation to display the Health 

and Safety Law poster.   
 
2. The poster reflects changes in the law to reduce the administrative cost to 

employers of having to provide additional written information on the poster 
and having to keep this information up to date. Instead, employees are 
advised to phone the 
HSE Infoline to be put in 
touch with the health and 
safety enforcing authority 
for their workplace or 
with HSE for 
employment medical 
advice.  

 
3. There are boxes where 

details of any employee 
health and safety 
representatives and 
other health and safety 
contacts can be added.  

 
4. Note, contact details 

must be generic, they 
must not be for individual 
persons. i.e. Corporate 
H&S Service 023 8083 
4271 or Business 
Manager and office 
number 

 

The poster is 
available from 
the HSE Book 
store 
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